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July 12, 2018 
 

 
 
Valued Anvil Customers,  

 
Effective September 4, 2018, prices will increase 12% for all Anvil-Strut due to escalating steel prices on orders 

placed after Friday, August 31, 2018.  Prices will be updated automatically in the Anvil International billing 

system on the effective date of September 4, 2018.  We will not be issuing a new list price sheet since only 

channel is impacted at this time, please contact your sales rep for new discounts or net prices on channel. Steel is 

on a limited supply at the old cost so any large orders should be reviewed with your Anvil sales representative for 

availability. 

 
 
Thank you for your continued business,  

 

 
 
Dean Taylor 
Vice President Sales & Marketing 
 
 
 
  

Product Line  Average Increase % Price Sheet 

Anvil-Strut (Channel Only) 12% AS 5.18 

 
 
 
 


